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7th September 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 

Welcome to the new academic year. We are all very excited to be back and we look 

forward to supporting your child in making progress academically, personally and 

socially. 

Attendance to school is crucial not only to the academic progress of your child but to 

their mental health and well-being also. Following a disruptive year-and-a-half to the 

regular attendance at school, it is ever more important that your child attends school 

every day.  

I want to reassure you that we will continue with our control measures regarding 

Covid-19. These include frequent handwashing, social distancing, wearing face 

coverings in communal areas and ensuring that classrooms are well ventilated.  

We would appreciate you testing your child twice weekly using the test kits we sent 

home before the summer – kits are available, please contact the school reception 

team when you require more.  

If your child tests positive for Covid-19 using one of the rapid flow tests, you are 

required to request a PCR test for your child to take. These can be ordered online or 

you can phone your GP.  

If your child is feeling unwell please keep them at home, even if they do not have 

covid-19 symptoms or their test is negative, they may still have an illness which can 

be passed onto other people. 

Thank you for your continued support. Should you have any questions please 

contact the school office in the first instance. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs J Payne 

Headteacher 
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